
 

 
 

 

Village of West Dundee, IL  
Well No. 1 MCC Replacement 

November 12, 2024/10:00 A.M.  
 

Project Engineer: Mike Gryn – Phone Number:  815-444-3324 
Email:  mgryn@goconcentric.com 

 
Engineer’s Estimate is not available for this project. 

 
Pre-bid Conference Info  
 
A recommended Pre-Bid Conference of all prospective Bidders and/or their representatives will 
be held at the Well No. 1 Building at 211 Dunning Ave, West Dundee, IL 60118 on November 6th 
at 10:00 am.  
 
Description of Work: 
 
The project includes the removal of the existing MCC at the Well No. 1 Building. New power 
distribution equipment will be installed in the electrical room. All existing loads will be 
reconnected to the new power distribution equipment. The existing utility service will be 
modified to a 4-Wire service along with a new service disconnect and meter cabinet. There will 
be an alternate to deduct pricing for a new Automatic Transfer Switch and Generator Docking 
station.  
 
Information for Bidders:  
 
All pertinent documents may be examined on the internet at 
http://www.bhfxplanroom.com.  Copies of the Bidding Documents may be obtained from BHFX 
Digital Imaging, www.bhfxplanroom.com, upon a non-refundable payment of $75.00 per 
set.  Documents can be purchased only through BHFX Digital Imaging. 
 
https://www.bhfxplanroom.com/jobs/public 
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